December 14, 2003
Student Athlete

Campus Address

Buffalo, NY 14260

Dear Student-Athlete,

This letter will confirm your selection for drug testing as part of the University's Substance Abuse Program for Student Athletes.  You are required to be present on Thursday, November 1, 2001 at 6:30 pm in the room 94 of Alumni Arena.

This screening process will consist of a five-panel test that will determine the presence of any drugs in the following categories: Opiates, Cannabinoids, Amphetamines, Cocane Metabolite, Phencyclidine (PCP).  This screening process will not test for the presence of performance enhancing agents, although subsequent NCAA drug testing may.

It is important to note that failure to cooperate with the testing component of the program will result in immediate suspension from athletic participation at the University at Buffalo.  If you have any questions relating to your selection or the testing process, please contact me at 645-6829.

Sincerely,

Sue Rocque

Director of Sports Medicine
